

April 19, 2023

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your work assisting the New Jersey Alliance for Clinical and Translational Science (NJ ACTS) in their mission to advance translational science, to propel discovery, and to prepare future leaders in clinical research.

I deeply appreciate your insight, dedication, and all of your hard work to improve human health. Through the efforts of this program, you have learned a deeper understanding of how science is translated, formed a network of professionals and researchers, and increased your knowledge to explore your passions.

I hope you find comfort in knowing that your project will have lasting impacts on the field of science and I look forward to your continued success.

Sincerely,

Cory A. Booker

United States Senator